
TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Council 

 

FROM:  Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT:   Street Closure Floyd Street May 9th  

 

DATE:  March 23, 2015 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

I have received a request for the closure of 1 block of Floyd Street, between Hoffman and 

State Street on Saturday May 9th, 2015 from 4:30 pm to 9pm for safety of a neighborhood 

event.  The neighbors in the affected block have been advised of the event.  While the 

activities will be off the street, it would provide a safe area for kids and persons to be 

without the fear of motor vehicles. 

 

As with other street closing requests the Police Department would be working with the 

other City Departments to keep them advised regarding the closure. 
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Recommend approval of the street closure during the times requested. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

Motion and approval to authorize the closure of Floyd Street as outlined above. 


